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LEE W. LEN7. 
DIREcroR 

RANCHO SANTA ANA BOTANIC GARDEN
 
OF THE NATIVE PLANTS OF CAUFORNIA
 

(founded In 1927 by Susanna Bixby Bryant In memory of John W. Bixbyl
 

1500 North College Avenue, Claremont, California 

24 October 1962 

Mr. Grote Reber 
Tasmanian Regional Laboratory 
Stowell, Stowell Avenue 
Hobart, Tasmania. 

Dear Mr. Reber: 

PHILIP A. MUNZ 
DIRECTOR EMERITUS 

I have your communication of the 18 October 1962 relative to 

getting more seed of the Brodiaea volubilis, which is not a member of 

the Cactus Family. I regret to inform )lOu that we do not have any 

seed available presenUy. The plant is a bulbous producing plant and 

is now dormant. We could not possibly provide seed from the counter­

clockwise and clock-wise stems. Your request is being filed for future 

handling, am when see~is produced next year, 'we shall hope to ~est 

the proper material. It will be necessary to properly mark each stem 

to indicate Which way it turns as they come up very closely together and 

twist around each other. 

We are most grateful for serxiing your article on the 

Reversed Bean Vines, and we shall file it with such information. 

We are most happy to be of 1'uture service to you/ 

Sincerely yours, 

s. A-~-{1 C;. C;;"_~A_I.~ 
Percy C• Everett 
Superintendent 

_ 


